FRMA families,
Please be aware of the following announcements:

e \Wednesday 4/17- 8th grade poetry reading at Santori Library Atrium from 5:30-6:30 p.m.
Reception for FRMA poets as they read their Where I'm From poems for the community.

e Thursday 4/18- lllinois Science Assessment (ISA) for 8th grade only.
e Friday 4/19- Spring Picture Day.

e Track & Field parents: If you would like to sign up to bring students healthy snacks (i.e:
water, fruit, granola bars) for treat day for their meets at East Aurora High School and for
The City of Lights, please email the Coach, Mrs. Martinez at: cmartinez@d131.org or
call our Parent Liaison, Leslie Hernandez at: (630) 299-7177 to sign up and pick a date.
This list is also available on our Google Track Classroom page.

e 8th Grade parents! We are looking for donations for the 8th grade dance, which is
scheduled for May 29, 2024. We will need drinks (pop, water, juice) and cupcakes or
cookies. There are 86 students in 8th grade, and would like more parents to help by
signing up. Please contact Mrs. Martinez at: cmartinez@d131.org

e Summer School for 6-8 graders will be held at Waldo Middle School this summer from
June 10th - July 3rd. A parent interest survey was sent by the district. Summer school
will be from 8:30 a.m.-12:30 p.m. Breakfast and lunch will be available to students.

Bilingual Parent Advisory Council (BPAC)

BPAC will be meeting next week on Thursday, April 18 at the Resilience Education Center
(R.E.C.) located at 417 Fifth St. Aurora IL. 60505. From 8:30 a.m - 10:00 a.m. Don'’t forget to
sign-in! If you have any questions, please contact Dr. Rita Guzman, Director of Language

Acquisition at: rguzman@d131.org or visit www.d131.org/bpac

Online Registration for 24-25 School Year
If you have any questions or need a password reset for your Infinite Campus Parent Portal,
please contact Parent Liaison, Leslie Hernandez at: (630) 299-7177 or lhernandez@d131.org or
stop by the main office for in-person help.

Coffee with the Principal
This month’s Coffee with the Principal is scheduled for Tuesday, April 30th from 10:00 a.m. -

11:00 a.m. in the LRC. If you have any questions please contact our Parent Liaison, Leslie
Hernandez at: (630) 299-7177.

Thank you for your support as always and have a great week!
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